On behalf of the West Grey DurHam
lions club we would like to
propose an off leash dog park in
the town of Durham, on town
property on Saddler St.W., on the
south side, just west of Dalor
Security and east of the Community
Center along the old railway
tracks. There are community
gardens in that lot now but they
could be easily moved to the lot
across the road or up by the
arena. The reason we have chosen
this spot it 1is easily accessible
for walking to or driving, with
lots of parking. The reason for
the dog park is so the dogs could
get some exercise and be able to
have a safe enviroment to play in.
We also believe it would help cut
down on the dog waste in our
parks, school yards, soccer
fields, ball diamonds and streets.



The dog parks should have a good
supply of doggie bags and have a
garbage container There would be a
strict set of rules The park would
be approximately 200 feet by 85
feet, it would be divided 85 ft by
50 £t for smaller dogs and 85 ft
by 150 ft for the larger dogs. We
have had a lot of interest and
good comments about this from the
residents of Durham and
surrounding area.
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